
  

  

 

November 26, 2018 

 

Unity Technologies Finland Oy 
Kaivokatu 8 B, 7th floor 
Helsinki FI-00100 
Finland 

 
 

 
 
 

Re: Notice of Assignment  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to notify you that Unity Technologies Finland Oy (“Unity Oy”) is assigning advertising and/or 
monetization agreements and their corresponding data processing addendums (collectively, the 
“Agreement”) to Unity Technologies SF (“Unity SF”), in connection with Unity’s subsidiary management 
activities.  Both Unity Oy and Unity SF are 100% owned subsidiaries (directly or indirectly) of Unity Software, 
Inc. 

The Agreement is hereby assigned to Unity SF effective as of January 1, 2019 (“Assignment Date”).   

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact unityads-support@unity3d.com or, if 
applicable, your account manager. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Ingrid Lestiyo 

General Manager, Monetization 
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